
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
BBPS/GAR/PC/552/2022-23                                                4th Jan 2023 

           

Dear Parents, 

Please be informed that the practice of classes PS  to V which was scheduled for tomorrow for 

preparation of Annual Function is postponed for now. Kindly don’t send your ward for practice 

with reference to the cir.no. BBPS/GAR/PC/549/2022-23, tomorrow (5th Jan 2023). 

Further information related to the practice will be given to you soon. 

 

Regards 

BBPS Gadarwara 

  

 

 


